M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 2, 2016
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for Paving 2016 

BG#17-061

The bid opening for the Paving 2016 project was on October 26, with two proposals received.  Michels Construction has submitted the lowest and best total proposal in the amount of $51,325 which does not include Alternate No. 1.  Alternate No. 1 was for added cost of $7,500 for an early completion of 12/1/16 – since Michels has indicated they will complete work by 12/15/16, we do not feel it is necessary to spend the additional money for completion two weeks earlier. 


Attached is a copy of the bid tabulation and revised BG-1.


I recommend the boar approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for the Paving 2016 project, as presented.

Eric K. McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
